
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
This year World Autism Acceptance Week is from the 2nd April to 8th April. As this is during 
our Easter holidays, we are going to be having a ‘Be Unique week’ next week starting on 
Monday 25th March. World Autism Acceptance Week aims to increase awareness and 
acceptance of Autism and celebrate neurodiversity. We have planned lots of fun activities for 
pupils to take part in next week. 
 
Monday: 
We are starting ‘Be Unique week’ with a colour 
run/walk. Pupils will need to bring old clothes or may 
choose to wear their PE kits, which they do not mind 
being covered in powder paint. White t-shirts are the 
most effective for this activity. 
 
Tuesday and Wednesday: 
Each class will have a slot in the sports hall for UV sports. 
Every class will be participating in the ‘Be Unique Week’ art exhibition where their own work 
will be displayed in the hall. 
 
Thursday: 
Non-uniform colour day. Each year group has been given a colour to wear for our aerial 
photograph. Please do not feel like you need to buy something new, if you do not have 
anything in the year group colour then any bright colour will do.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We are asking for a donation of £1 which is payable either on Scopay or by cash any day next 
week to ensure that we can run all of the activities and celebrate our inclusive and diverse, 
school community. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support; we look forward to a fun week! 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Barden Primary School                                                  

Year Group Colour 

EYFS Purple 

Year 1 Dark blue 

Year 2  Light blue 

Year 3 Green 

Year 4 Yellow 

Year 5 Orange 

Year 6 Red 

The Nest Pink 


